
Matter Number 18-02199 FW: 4141 Broadway - GVS PROPERTIES   

Fabrizio R. Villalta <fvillalta@almarealty.com>  

Today, 12:53 PM 

dps.sm.Secretary;  

Vigars, Jessica (DPS)  

To whom it may concern, 

 On September 17
th

, we reached out to the contact information provided on the petition via e-mail as requested by Verizon . We are coordinating with Verizon in 

order for them to start the project. You can find a copy of the email chain when we reached out to them below.  

Please advise if there is anything else required.  

Regards, 

Fabrizio Villalta 

Alma Realty Corp. 

31-10 37
th

 Avenue, Suite 500 

Long Island City, NY, 11101 

Office: 718-267-0300 

  

From: 228correspondence@verizon.com [mailto:228correspondence@verizon.com]  

Sent: Monday, September 17, 2018 5:26 PM 

To: Fabrizio R. Villalta <fvillalta@almarealty.com> 

Subject: RE: 4141 Broadway - GVS PROPERTIES 

 Thank you for your correspondence. It is being reviewed and will be handled/forwarded as appropriate. 

 

From: Fabrizio R. Villalta [mailto:fvillalta@almarealty.com]  

Sent: Monday, September 17, 2018 12:15 PM 

To: 228 Correspondence <228correspondence@one.verizon.com> 

Subject: 4141 Broadway - GVS PROPERTIES 

Good afternoon, 

Please submit to us the paperwork needed to get this process started. We received your petition. 

Regards, 

  

 

Fabrizio Villalta 

Alma Realty Corp. 

31-10 37th Avenue, Suit 500 

Long Island City,  NY, 11101 

Office: 718-267-0300 
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